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Dear family, 

 

Wow! August was a packed month. We had an amazing family camp and much more happening behind 

the scenes. As always, we are grateful for the support of the community. We can only do so much by 

working altogether. Now we are excited to get into the school year and, of course, fall. Stay tuned for 

more exciting updates next month. 

 

Family Camp 

 

 
 

Family Camp 2022 was a blast. We had a full house and made many wonderful memories and deeper 

bonds. Please enjoy the video above or photos, and a big thank you to everyone that came and helped out. 

You can see photos here. 

 

Date Night 

 

 
 

This month our elders once again facilitated a wonderful date night experience for all the young families. 

A big thank you to everyone that worked together to make this possible. 

 

Parents' Matching Education 

 

 



 

 

 

This month we held a Parents' Matching Education program, with the guidance of John Abelseth, 

Marjorie Buessing, and Peggy Yujiri. They shared resources and testimonies on how to we can 

successfully and wholesomely work together with our children and prepare them for a successful 

marriage and Blessing. 

 

New Blog Post: Reflections On The 2022 Pastoral Internship 

 

 
 

We published a new article on some reflections on the 2022 pastoral internship we did in July. This 

includes some reflections from Alicia, as well as some of our own thoughts and lessons learned. Please 

take a look at the link here. 

 

Congratulations And Prayer Requests 

 

 
 

We are so excited to announce that baby Leon Tadanari Ichinohe was born on August 7 at 6:49pm. He 

weighed 8lbs and measured 21 inches. A big congratulations to Paul and Yuri and both of their families. 

 

 
 

We are excited to welcome Paul and Johanna Bond, who recently moved to our community from the San 



 

 

Francisco Bay Area! Welcome Paul and Johanna! 

 

 
 

We'd like to extend a warm welcome to Riki Menning. Riki is spending a semester in our community to 

volunteer at Heartland Academy. He is very interested in alternative education methods, and he is also 

joining our CARP house during his time here. Welcome Riki! 

 

Continued Renovations And Improvements 

 

This month we continued our focus on renovating the other upstairs apartment unit in preparation for a 

Ukrainian family that will be moving in at the end of September. We've finished updating most of the 

electrical wiring and fixtures, and painting and the bathroom rehab are both well underway. We have also 

begun collecting household furniture and supplies for the incoming family, and are so grateful to the 

outpouring of support for the community. 

 

  
 

 
 

 
 

Through the Sunday services this month, we shared a variety of messages on a wide range of topics. If 

you missed any of them, you can find them all on our Facebook page and Youtube channel. For quick 

reference, this month's recordings are below. 

 

Leaving a Legacy 

 

Believing in God's Promises for Me 

 

How to Handle Change 


